
Evarts Elementary Intramural Basketball 

for Preschool (4-5 years old) through 4th 

grades will begin on Tuesday, February 

23rd.  Volunteers are needed to coach 

the teams. All volunteers are required to 

have a Background Check done through 

the school office before they may help.  

For further information please call Miss 

Nicely or Mr. Wilson at 837-2386.    

   The Wildcat News 

The Wildcat News is published by 

the Evarts Elementary FRYSC 

monthly as a service to the 

students and families of Evarts 

Elementary School.  We welcome 

your comments and suggestions.  

Articles and photos can be 

submitted for publication in the 

newsletter by dropping them off at 

the school or the FRYSC Office.  

Printed with FRYSC Funds. 

You are invited to attend the Dr. Seuss Birthday Celebration at Evarts 

Elementary School on Tuesday, March 02, 2010. What better way to 

celebrate Dr. Seuss's birthday than reading with your child?  Parents 

are asked to arrive at 9:00 A.M. to enjoy refreshments and to read 

with their children at 9:30 A.M.  Special Guest Readers will be in 

each classroom to read a Dr. Seuss book to you and your child 

during your visit.       
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Dr. Seuss Day to be held at EES 
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Intramural Little League Basketball 

Evarts Elementary School will be selling Dr. Suess Day T-

Shirts to help sponsor Read Across America at our school.   

T-Shirts are light Blue with Red lettering. 

The cost are: 

Youth Sizes (S, M, L, XL) $10.00 

Adult Sizes (S, M, L, XL)  $10.00 

Adult 2XL-3XL $11.25 

Dr. Seuss Day T-Shirts for Sale 


